
 
CIRCULAR 

 

IIS/JED/PRL/2021-22/38                                                                                   Date: December 4, 2021 

Subject: Holiday – Formula-1 Saudi Arabian GP 

Dear Parents, 

As per the declaration of the Ministry of Education, the school will remain closed on Sunday, 

December 5, 2021 on account of Formula-1 Saudi Arabian GP.  

 
However, the First Term online exams for class IX & XI scheduled on Sunday, December 5, 2021 

will be conducted as per the date sheet already circulated. 

 

 

 
(Dr. Muzaffar Hassan) 

                                                                                                                                       Principal 
 

Copy to: 

 VP-BS  

 VP-GS 

 COE 

 FO 

 AO 

 All the HMs & HM - Incharges 

 Office Superintendent 

 System Administrator 

 Accounts Section 

 Estate Section 

 Transport Section 

 All the Students 

 School Website 

 SMC for information 

 
 


